
Important School Information 
 

Kiss and Ride – Parking Lot information 
 

Each day at Meadowbrook PS, students are bussed, walk, ride bikes, and are 

dropped-off and picked-up in cars by caring adults. Transitional times during 

morning arrival and afternoon dismissal coincide with the busiest times in our 

parking when traffic is at its highest volume. For those who live within walking 

distance, we encourage walking students to school or parking a short distance away 

and walking in to avoid unsafe congestion. 
 

Morning Procedure: 
 

To ensure the safety of all students and to improve the flow of traffic in the 

morning, families are invited to drop children off at our kiss and ride where they 

will be met by a Meadowbrook PS staff member who will supervise their transition 

to school. Parents and caregivers who wish to enter the school with a child must 

park their car in the parking lot or safely on a side street to avoid impeding fire 

and bus routes. No vehicles should be parked along the curb of the bus loop. 

 

Afternoon Procedure: 
 

In the afternoon, our bus loop will be closed at 2:30 and blocked with pylons to 

ensure student safety at dismissal. Please do not enter the bus loop until after the 

busses leave. We ask that no cars park along the bus route. Our parking lot has 

limited capacity and becomes very busy at pick up. We highly recommend walking to 

meet students rather than driving.  

 

Kg Dismissal: 
 

Please note that Mrs. Umansky and Ms. Cox will be dismissing students from the 

north door to help reduce congestion out front. Please meet your Kg child at the 

north door. 

 

At Meadowbrook PS we are committed to the safety and well-being of each child. 

We thank each of you in advance for adhering to our Kiss and Ride procedure and 

invite you to contact Mrs. Doran or Mr. Johnstone in the main office if you need 

any additional information or clarification about our renewed Kiss and Ride 

procedure. 



 

Cell Phones: 
 

Students are not permitted to use cell phones at recess, in hallways, washrooms, 

changerooms or in class (unless specifically requested by the teacher). As a result, 

students should not be expected to respond to texts or messages during the 

school day. If you need an important message to reach your child during the day, 

please call the office and we will be happy to assist. If students have important 

information to share with parents during the day, they may come to the office to 

use the phone. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

· Sept. 10 – 11 – Rosh Hashanah – We wish our families who celebrate a 

wonderful celebration 

· Sept. 12 - Fire Drill 

· Sept. 14 - Fire Drill Rain date 

· Sept. 14 - Dot day 

· Sept. 17 – Restorative Practices Pilot Training Session  

· Sept. 17 - School Council meeting – We invite you to come out to our first 

school council meeting at 7 pm in the library 

· Sept. 19 – Yom Kippur 

· Sept. 24 - PA day  - there are no classes this day 

· Sept. 25 – 28 – Book Fair 

· Sept. 27 – Wildcat Colours Day – blue and yellow (we do have some 

Meadowbrook Spirit Wear available to purchase. Please contact the office) 

· Sept. 27 - Meet the Teacher Night – more information to come 

· Sept. 28 - Terry Fox Event  
 

http://www.thedotclub.org/dotday/get-started

